
To: Person-in-charge 
National Library of Medicine 
Building 38A - Room 4N-419 
8600 Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 
 
Date: 18 July 2013 
 
Dear Office/Editor of the National Library of Medicine, 
 
Re: Recommendation Letter for the Journal of Alternative & Integrative 
Medicine to be Indexed in PubMed 
 
My name is Kevin Yap and I am a clinician-scientist at the Department of Pharmacy, 
National University of Singapore and Academic Informatics Office, National 
University Health System. I have published over 50 journal publications and 
presented at over 40 international conferences. In addition, I was awarded the 
Young Investigator Award 2011 by the Multinational Association of Supportive Care 
in Cancer. I am currently one of the members of the editorial board of the Journal of 
Alternative & Integrative Medicine (AIM). The editorial board members and journal 
staff have worked very hard for the journal to establish its high professional standing 
and there by recommending this journal to be indexed in PubMed. I hope the editors 
of the National Library of Medicine will consider this journal to be indexed in your 
esteemed database platform. 
 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Kevin Yap, PhD, SRPharmS 
Department of Pharmacy, National University of Singapore 
Academic Informatics Office, National University Health System 
Republic of Singapore 
 


